
 

 
 

 
A note about monthly tuition: There are several ways you can pay your April tuition: 

 

1. If you are already signed up with the studio for automatic payment, you do not need to do anything.  

2. You may drop off a check in an envelope to the mailbox right outside the studio doors, or mail a check to: Dance Central, 

LLC, 15813 Jarvis Rd, Cypress, TX 77429. 

3. You may pay online with a credit card. Use the link below and follow the directions to make an online payment.  

If you have any questions, concerns or issues regarding monthly tuition, or if you need to set up a payment plan, please email the 
studio and we will get back with you.  

Click here to make an online payment. Follow the directions below.  

When prompted, enter the email address that the studio has on file. Our system should recognize the email and you will receive an 
email confirmation within a few minutes. Go to your email and click on the link. You should see your account Home page. Where 
you see the line that says “Balance” and your tuition amount, there is a “MAKE PAYMENT” button to the right of your balance. Click 
on MAKE PAYMENT and follow the directions to make your tuition payment online.   
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Our Mission 

The mission of Dance Central, 
LLC is to educate, inspire, and 
motivate students of all ages 

and levels by providing quality 
technical instruction. In 

addition, Dance Central seeks 
to develop self-esteem, 

responsibilty, self-discipline, 
goal setting and achievement. 

 

 

 

 
 
An update from Dance Central: We thank you all for being patient as we move our 
studio online. We’ve had a great time connecting with our students again and 
continuing the learning process. Please see the special note about Zoom classes 
below.  

I know many of you have questions about upcoming dates that we have scheduled 
(photos, rehearsals, recital, etc.). Please know that we are working behind the 
scenes to make the best decisions possible, when we can. We want our dancers to 
have all of the “end of the year” experiences and will do our best to make that 
happen.  

So much is unknown at this time, and we are not able to make any firm 
commitments or even reschedules to our upcoming events. As soon as we know 
more about what the next few months look like, we will be able to make more 
solid decisions. We will inform you as soon as we know of any dates 
changing/rescheduling.  

Zoom Classes - We are loving seeing all our students in our Zoom classes! Please 
remember we expect dancers to attend these just like their regular classes, to be 
dressed out in appropriate dancewear including shoes, and to have hair pulled 
back out of their face.   

• Zoom privacy:  In order protect the privacy of all dancers and classes, we 

will be emailing a Zoom password (it’s the same for every class) to the 

email address we have on file. Please look for this password to continue 

attending classes. You will need to enter the class code and the Zoom 

password both to attend your class. 

• Also to protect the privacy of our dancers, we also will not have an official 

“waiting room” while students wait for the teacher. If your student is on 

Zoom before the teacher is, they will just wait until the teacher’s video 

pops up.  

 

Professional Photos - Our pictures with Steve Simpson photography will be 
rescheduled. Once we have the makeup date we will send out an email.  

 

 

Watch Your Email — Statements are currently being emailed to the email address 
we have on file. February tuition is now due. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 News to Share… 

https://www.bing.com/local?lid=YN847x14568300&id=YN847x14568300&q=Dance+Central&name=Dance+Central&cp=29.963768005371094%7e-95.6529312133789&ppois=29.963768005371094_-95.6529312133789_Dance+Central&FORM=SNAPST
https://app.akadadance.com/customer/login?schoolId=AK601940J&a=1

